
 

 

 

 

 

 

RUNHALL RECREATION GROUND – Charity number 244796 

Report for the Annual Parish Meeting – April 2024 

 

• The trustees have met several times since last year with various email 

communications between meetings. 

• Rents for the coming year have been collected and banked. We have no vacant plots 

and have 3 people on the waiting list. 

• We continue to monitor the use and condition of the allotments – most are very 

good. 

• We will submit our annual return to the Charities commission ASAP. 

• Our insurance was renewed in the summer.  

• We appointed a fourth trustee – Debbie Chester. 

• We were grateful for a grant from Richard Elliott - South Norfolk District Councillor 

which was part payment for a new entrance gate and associated posts at The Green. 

 

If you would like to know more about the Recreation Ground – which was left to Runhall in 

an Inclosure of 1853 – please search on the Charity Commissions website.  

Trustees – Bev Long, Liz Holmes, Caroline Blacklock, Debbie Chester.  

Point of contact – Bev Long.   Tel; 01362 850162 Email; brownowlbev@gmail.com 


